North Liberty Town Council Minutes — December 30, 2020

The year end meeting was called to order by President, Randy Lemert at
5:00 p.m. at the North Liberty Community Center.

Tom England, Will Groves, Jr. and Gerry Brown Council Members were in
attendance. Council Member Ben Webb, Clerk-Treasurer Vicki Kitchen, Town
Marshal Matt Wilber, Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin and Utilities Manager Skip
Davidson were not in attendance.

Will Groves, Jr. made a motion to approve the consent agenda including the
December 7, 2020 Town Council minutes, Resolution #2020-15 Community
Crossing transfer, and the vouchers as presented. Tom England seconded the
motion. All voted to approve.

Will Groves, Jr. made a motion to adjourn at 5:03 p.m. Tom England
seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous.

Signed:
Attest:

Vicki L. Kitchen, Clerk-Treasurer




